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15th March, 2019

ACADEMY HOSPITAL
Dear Mrs Dorcas 0. Akeju, OBE & MATERN ITY CENTRE

. @ 3, Agboola Street, Academy via lwo-Road, Ibadan, Oyo State.
Chair & Co-Founder of Breathe Easy Foundation. shmc@yahoo.com « 07088198908, 07061212710

Re: Letter of Appreciation

On behalf of the management, members of staff and the entire working community of Academy
Hospital and Maternity Centre, we say thank you for donating dozens of Salbutalmol Inhaler for
benefits of our patients. Your donation means that you understand just how valuable prevention
and control of acute asthmatics attacks mean to patients suffering from the said condition.
Considering that a significant number of patients that would be beneficiary of Salbutamol inhaler
are indigent patients, coupled with the fact that many of these patients live in environments that
made them prone to bouts of attacks, this particular donation is much more worth than ant

monetary values that can be attached to it, it is a live-saving.

Although donation of Salbutamol inhaler may seem small to the average person, you know that they
are not. That's why you gave us, and why the beneficiaries and we are full of gratitude for your
generosity. Donors like you help make our works easier, ensure that our chronic asthmatic patients
are well-optimized and guaranteed that we can continue to see them on follow up clinics for long-

term monitoring.
Again, thank you! We love your support.
Best always,
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Dr Olasunkanmi Adesina

Medical Director/Chief Executive Officer

Academy Hospital and Maternity Centre



